
 

 



MAYOR FRANKLIN: We're going to going to reconvene to open session, 

and we have an announcement from closed session, and we have an 

announcement from City Attorney Quinn Barrow.  

 

CITY ATTORNEY: Thank you, mayor. Pursuant to the Brown Act the 

Government code sections 54956.9(d)(e)(1)and 54957 City Council in 

the closed session discussed the two items identified on the 

agenda. The City Council gave direction. There was no other 

reportable action taken.  

 

MAYOR FRANKLIN: Great. Thank you. So, welcome to the city council 

regular meeting for March 19, 2024. 

 


